
 

NOTICE OF A PUBLIC MEETING 
 

  

June 10, 2015 

 

Notice is hereby given that a meeting will be held on Monday, June 15, 2015 at 2:00 

p.m. in the Commissioners Courtroom by the representatives from FEMA to brief the County on 

its process for filing claims and seeking assistance.  You and/or your staff are invited to attend 

this briefing. 

 

Please contact Kathy Luhn chief of staff for County Judge, Ed Emmett, if you will be 

attending. 

 

 

Stan Stanart, County Clerk 

and Ex-Officio Clerk of Commissioners Court 

of Harris County, Texas 

Olga Z. Mauzy, Director 

Commissioners Court Records 

 

 


